
SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL YOUTH WORK COMMISSIONING 

 

The Core tender received by email on Thursday 8th November 2018 

Livewire tender received by hand on Friday 9th November 2018 

 

The Youth Work Commissioning team consisting of Councillors G Challen, M Parker, J Rance and 

G Taylor opened the tenders in the presence of the Town Clerk on Thursday 15th November 2018. 

They have considered their options and want to recommend the following to Full Council on 

Thursday 6th December 2018: 

 

Only two charities applied for funding this year and both meet the criteria for funding. We therefore 

recommend that both of them (The Core and Livewire) receive £15,000 the same as last year and 

the remaining £10,000 go back out to tender in the spring for detached youth work only (a new 

criteria for funding will need to be prepared prior to it going out to tender to make it a clear and 

distinct piece of work). The spring is a far more sensible time of year to begin a detached youth work 

project which should then be well established by next winter.  

 

 

 


